
 
 

27/3/2020 
 

EXAMINATION NOTICE (JUNIOR COLLEGE) 
 
Ref: Government circular no (i)SANKIRNA-2020/PRA.KRA106/SD4 Dated 20/3/2020  

                                             (ii) SANKIRNA-2020/PRA.KRA60/SD3 Dated 27/3/2020 

 

In view of COVID-19 the above circular no (i) was issued by the 

Government directing Jr. Colleges to hold final examination of    

XI after 15th April 2020. The circular no (ii) states that decision 

of holding final examination of XI will be taken only after 

15/4/2020 in view of nationwide LOCKDOWN from the 

midnight of 24/3/2020 till 14/4/2020. It has been decided by the 

College Examination Committee to conduct examinations of XI 

ONLY AFTER NORMALCY IS RESTORED AND AS PER THE 

DIRECTIVES OF THE GOVERNMENT TO CONDUCT OF 

EXAMINATION OF XI. The Revised Time table of Examination of 

XI displayed on the website hence, is withdrawn. 

 

AS AND WHEN EXAMINATION IS CONDUCTED, the same will be 

communicated to all students. Students are advised to STAY AT 

HOME and not to leave MUMBAI till normalcy is restored. 

 

 Till then take care of you and your family and DO NOT STEP 

OUTSIDE OF YOUR HOME. PLEASE FOLLOW ALL INSTRUCTIONS 

OF THE GOVERNMENT FROM TIME TO TIME IN REGARDS TO 

NOVEL CORONAVIRUS/ COVID-19.  

 

PRINCIPAL   
 


